
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.1020 
Released – 30 November 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 28 November 2021 requesting information regarding GP 
surgeries. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I am requesting the following information:  
* A list of all general practitioner (GP) practices owned by Kent Community Health NHS 
Foundation Trust 
* The date each GP practice was acquired by the trust 
* What, if any, amount of money was paid as a part of the acquisition of each GP practice 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not own any GP surgeries; therefore we 
do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


